FROM THE EDITOR

BY MARK DeFLORIA

The November Issue of the Western Round-Up includes the Minutes from the
September & October monthly meetings.

Please keep submitting items. Your articles and items make these pages
interesting. | want to thank everyone that has contributed to this months Round-
up. Fred Nicholls, Warren Sheppick & Al Friend for sending in articles for this
issue. Clay Stoner provided the photos of the cars ready to leave on the Frostbite
Tour.

Please submit items for the Round Up so it reaches me by the Third Friday of
the month by mail or email. Articles can also be submitted at our monthly
meetings. All items must be written down, so that | can accurately include it in the
next Round Up.

2005 Western Pa Reglon
Chawnce Car Winner

Robert Ergler of Pittsburgh.Winning number 9328.
Sold by John & Nancy Wolfe at Twin Lakes Park



